
PATNA HIGH COURT LEGAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

N O T I C E 

NATIONAL LOK-ADALAT 

 

 This is for information to all parties and the learned Lawyers that 

National Lok Adalats scheduled to be held on 11th May, 2024 in the 

premises of Patna High Court has now been re-scheduled for                  

13th July, 2024 in view of Letter No.515 dated 03.04.2024 of Bihar State 

Legal Services Authority, Patna.   
 

Dated:-05.04.2024             By order, 
      Sd/- 

Registrar-cum-Secretary, 
Patna High Court Legal Services Committee. 

 

 


